Family Center PTO Meeting May 18, 2022

Attendees

- Liz Florek (co-president)
- AlisonYee (co-president)
- McKenzie Walter (secretary)
- Anne Handley-Fierce (outreach)
- Debbie Reilly (Director of Family Center)
- Julie Gulickson
- Michelle Snyder

Welcome and Intros (Alison and Liz)

Last meeting of the year

Budget Update (Amy Jennings)

- Minimal expenses for face painting
- Amy will do final budget before end of year
- Will check in with Shannon about teacher appreciation funds

Teacher Appreciation (Shannon)

- Teachers got cupcakes love them
- Got a plant and Starbucks gift card for each teacher

Parkers Table Recap (Alison)

• Alison will call and follow up to get final numbers

2022-2023 Board Positions

- Meredith Nash added as social / fundraiser chair; Alison will follow up with her
- Debbie hoping to bring back flashlight walk in the fall whoever takes over social chair can take over
- Still looking for president
- Will confirm with Amy about Art to Remember
- Alison and Liz will coordinate with Debbie about meetings for next year
- Anne will connect with Lauren about Outreach for next year
- Need to determine when Book Fair next year
- If able, should / could do Parkers Table fundraiser in the fall as a get to know you event

Directors Report (Debbie Reilly)

- In response to survey, parents want in person events:
 - Helmet checks
 - Popsicles on the playground
 - Many were new families to the FC
- Enrollment going well

- Thanks to all serving on the PTO board
- Deweys event went well
- Thanks to the board for supporting the teachers this year
- Class sizes a little larger next year 8, 10 and 15 per class

New Business

None

Closing (Alison and Liz)

• Last meeting of the year